
Thursday, September 1, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
 
 
Students 
The skateboard racks have now been installed.  They are located near the old gym and the tennis courts.  Please 
begin bringing a pad lock with you and secure your skateboard during the school day. 
 
Reminder:  Lunches are not to be dropped off in the Attendance Office at any time. 
 
Attention:  There is no Thursday School today.  If you were scheduled to have Thursday School this week you 
have been re-scheduled to next Thursday, 9/8.  If you have any questions, see Ms. Eddy in the Counseling 
Office. 
 
Reminder to all students:  Proof of TDAP immunization is required by September 9th.  If you have not 
submitted a copy of your TDAP shot to our Registrar you need to do so no later than September 9th. 
 
New Wrestling Coach Eric Gonzales has called a meeting for Wednesday, 9/7 at 7:00 p.m. at the HHS 
Cafeteria.  This is an informational meeting to all wrestling parents and athletes prior to the start of each season 
as needed per CIF rules.  Other important information will be given at that time.  Coach Gonzales is looking 
forward to meeting each and every one of you. 
 
There will be a Baseball Dugout Club meeting on Monday, 9/12 at 6:00 p.m. in Rm. 608. 
 
Art Club meets Tuesdays at lunch in Rm. 605.  Everyone is welcome. 
 
Christian Club meets today in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcome to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and water. 
 
Important Math Club meeting today at lunch.  Be there or b²! 
 
All students interested in MESA please see Macedo in Rm. 301 at snack or lunch. 
 
All students interested in joining Chess Club come to Rm. 301 at snack or lunch to sign up. 

 

Respect 
“I’m not concerned with your liking or disliking me…all I ask is that 
you respect me as a human being.” – Jackie Robinson 
 

Analyze – Break apart 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Perla Dutcher 9/1 
Bethany Reynolds 9/12 
Susan Soltani 9/16 

Ross Brock 9/17 
Allison Brum 9/20 
Ryan Champlin 9/22 

 


